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Butterfly Class- March News

The first two weeks of March we will be studying the theme
of dinosaurs. We will learn lots of fun facts about
Triceratops, T-Rexs, Stegosaurus, Brachiosaurus and
more. We will learn about when they lived, what they ate
and what their sizes were. We will also learn about fossil,
bones and what paleontologist do. Spring break will be
from March 17th- 24th. When we return from break we will
begin a Spring unit that will continue through the month of
April. | hope you all have been enjoying the warmer
weather. While more snow is in our future spring is on the
horizon!

Classroom Curriculum

Week 1 — What do we know about dinosaurs? What do we
want to find out?

Week 2 — How do we know so much about dinosaurs?

Week 3 — Spring Break

Week 4 — What happens in Spring?




